




ASSISTANT CITY CLERK ALVAREZ: We are live, Mr. Mayor.  

 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Great. Thank you. So, we're going to reconvene into 

open session, and we're going to have a closed session 

announcement, with City Attorney Quinn Barrow.  

 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Thank you, Mayor. Earlier this evening, the 

City Council went into closed session to discuss the items 

identified on the closed session agenda. There is no reportable 

action taken.  

 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Great. Thank you. So, we adjourn our closed session 

and we are going to reconvene at the City Council regular meeting. 

 


